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Town of Holden
Public Safety Building Committee

MEETING AGENDA
September 17, 2008
6:00 PM, Holden Municipal Light Department

Call to Order

1. Public Comment

2.  Architects Report
e DD Cost Estimate / Cost Engineering Items
e Interior Finish Materials Presentation/Discussion
e Presentation of Proposed Geo-Thermal System

3. Project Management Report

4.  Existing Station Roof

5.  Councils
e Energy and MEP Systems
e Furnishing, Fixtures and Equipment
e Communications & Technology

6. New Business
e 10/1/2008 Oxygen System
e 10/1/2008 Westnet Fire Alerting System
e 10/15/2008 Brian Bullock

7.  Business of the Treasury

8.  Approval of Minutes
e July17,2008
e August 20, 2008
e September 3, 2008

9, Public Comment

Adjournment

Next Scheduled Committee Meeting
October 1, 2008
6:00 PM, HMLD

The mission of the Public Safety Building Committee is to provide a cost
effective solution to the public safety needs of the Holden community.



